
 
  

From: Job Muriuki 
Subject: To whom it may concern 
Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 9:58:42 AM 

I am a small business person and I have been doing print on demand business. It has come to 
my attention that you may soon charge for LOPS. This is very unsettling as this has been the 
only means a business like mine has, to fight frivolous trademark abuse, by entities who abuse 
the system. Common words and phrases are being trade marked all willy-nilly causing designs 
that have been up for years to be taken down all of a sudden based on a frivolous, contentious 
trademarks. So my take is this, that fee should be charged to these entities that are abusing the 
system, taking up our valuable time (and yours off course). 

Yours Sincerely 
Job Muriuki. 


